8/24/11 BLOG...

Dear Sara,

Just received your post and must say that i was pleasantly
surprised thank you.

I must agree with you on the guotes aroung my feminine pronouns,
I do that for others benefit but you make alot of sense and
I appreciate he advise thank you for raising my consciousness.

Our Trans Softhall team The Pink Panthers have won the second
game of the season and all the men are furious :) another notch
for the girls. We are trying to organize a more oryanized Trans
discussion group here at Mule Creek State Prison. Not easy to
get the girls together without all the cat fighting. that is
why I satrted with a softhall team. That is one day a week we
all have a common goal. It is a slow process convincing the
Trans population that they can create their own destiny and

it does not have to include prostitution and drugs. It always
helps when they hear people on the outside rooting for us. I
will share you letter at our next group. If you have any material
on Trans please send to my address on my profile page so that

I can share it with the group. Also if you know of any Trans
newsletters please send those to. Thank you again for your
comments. Thanks for beinyg an ALLY.

You also must be fabulous...The world could use more people
like you and your mind set,.

All amy best. 0di at amo 'excrusior'

Terra

P.S. if you are interested in corresponding my address is on
my profile paye :) feel free to write.



